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On Tuesday, we had a PE session with a 
focus on inclusive sports, specifically boccia 
and curling. It was great fun and there 
were brilliant opportunities for excellent 
team work skills. 
 
As part of our English this week, we have 
been learning about mummification in more 
detail and role playing mummifying each 
other. Next week, we will use this 
knowledge to write instruction texts about 
how to mummify.  

 
In Maths we have been continuing our learning on fractions, finding 
fractions of amounts. Next week we will be looking at the relationship 
between fractions and decimals. 
 
Home learning  

 Read at least 5 times a week  
 Mathletics  
 TTRS or other times tables practise.  
 Project home learning has been set on Google Classroom and 

shared with the children.  


